
SENIORS WEEK 

MORNING TEA
Seniors Week 2016 runs from 6 to 13 November 

and Town of Cottesloe, with the Town of 

Mosman Park and the Shire of Peppermint 

Grove, invites senior residents to a free 

morning tea. 

This is a wonderful opportunity to meet people 

from your community while enjoying a lovely 

morning tea, musical entertainment and a 

beautiful view over the Swan River. 

When:  Monday, 7 November from  

10am to 12pm

Where: Mosman Park Bowling Club

RSVP:  Contact Danielle or Tina at Mosman 

Park Bowling Club on 9384 7951 or 

info@mossies.com.au by 31 October

FREDERICK BELL 

VC MEMORIAL 

LECTURE
This year’s Frederick Bell VC memorial lecture 

is presented by guest lecturer, The Hon. Dr 

Brendan Nelson AO, who will speak about 

the role of the Australian War Memorial in the 

Centenary commemoration of WW1. 

Places are limited so please book early. Entry is 

by gold coin donation.

When:   Friday, 18 November at 6pm 

(6.30pm start)

Where:  War Memorial Hall, Cottesloe 

Civic Centre, 109 Broome Street

Bookings:  Contact the Town’s Community 

Development Ofcer on  

cdo@cottesloe.wa.gov.au  

or 9285 5000

COUNCIL MEETINGS
Council briefng sessions are held on the third 

Tuesday of the month at 6pm and Council 

meetings are held on the fourth Tuesday of 

the month at 7pm at Cottesloe Civic Centre, 

109 Broome Street, Cottesloe. Agendas are 

available at the Civic Centre or on our website. 

The next briefng session is on Tuesday,  

18 October and the next meeting is on  

Tuesday, 25 October.

BULK WASTE COLLECTION
The Town’s bulk waste collection is coming 

up. Please remember to place your waste out 

the weekend before your collection date only, 

and place waste out no later than 7am on the 

Monday of your collection week. Collection will 

occur over the next fve days. 

For more information and to view an area map 

please visit the waste section (under Services) 

on Council’s website or contact 9285 5000.

Area Place out Collection from
Area 1 5 and 6 November 7 November
Area 2 12 and 13 November 14 November
Area 3  19 and 20 November 21 November

HALLOWEEN 
AT THE GROVE
Town of Cottesloe, neighbouring Councils and 

Neighbourhood Watch WA have teamed up 

again this year to support our community in 

enjoying a fun and safe Halloween. 

Collect your free ‘Halloween Hotspot’ pack 

from The Grove Library which includes trick  

or treat safety tips and how to let little ghosts 

and ghouls know they are welcome to visit  

on Halloween.

Come along to the Library on Monday, 

31 October from 5pm to enjoy an afternoon 

of spooky stories, costumes, games and fun!
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WELLNESS 

WONDER SALE
It’s not too late to register a stall at the  

Town of Cottesloe and Cancer Supoort  

WA’s Wellness Wonder Sale. For a $20 

registration fee you can join others to 

declutter and make some money at this year’s 

Garage Sale Trail event.  You can also donate 

household items and clothing to Cancer 

Support WA who will sell them at a White 

Elephant stall on the day.

Don’t miss the Wellness Wonder Sale on 

Saturday, 22 October from 9am to 1pm at the 

Cancer Wellness Centre, 80 Railway Street, 

Cottesloe.  

For more information contact Town of 

Cottesloe’s Sustainability Ofcer, Melissa 

Rachan on 9285 5000.

BEACH CLEAN UP
As part of WA Beach Clean Up 2016, Cottesloe 

Coastcare and Tangaroa Blue are hosting a 

beach clean up at South Cottesloe Beach. Come 

along to lend a hand and learn about marine 

plants and animals found on the beach. 

When: Sunday, 16 October from 2 to 4pm

Where:  South Cottesloe Beach (meet at 

the playground near little groyne on 

Marine Parade at Beach Street)

GARDENING 

WORKSHOP WITH 

JOSH BYRNE
Gardening Australia presenter and 

environmental scientist Josh Byrne will 

showcase the latest ideas in environment-

friendly gardening and provide practical 

information, ideas and inspiration to help you 

get the best from your garden.

When:  Saturday, 5 November from  

2 to 4pm

Where:  The Grove, 1 Leake Street, 

Peppermint Grove

Bookings:   This is a free event however 

bookings are essential. 

Visit www.riverguardians.com/

education/gardening-workshops 

or contact 0488 311 090 to book

TIME TO RENEW 

YOUR PET 

REGISTRATION
Dog and cat registrations expire on 31 

October. If your pet was last registered for one 

year or is coming to the end of a three year 

registration, it’s time for it to be renewed.  

Under the West Australian Dog Act 1976 

all dogs must be registered with your local 

Council. Under the Western Australian Cat 

Act 2011, cats aged six months and over must 

be registered. It is an ofence not to register 

your pet. 

Registration renewals will be mailed out this 

month. To fnd out more visit www.cottesloe.

wa.gov.au, under Services-Ranger Services. 

Mayor Jo Dawkins, David Edwards and  

Carol Moates (from Cancer Support WA) are 

looking forward to the Wellness Wonder Sale.

SKIN SCREENING IN COTTESLOE
As part of National Skin Cancer Action Week, 

Melanoma WA and Lions Cancer Institute 

are coming to Cottesloe to provide a free skin 

screening service.

From Monday, 14 to Friday 18 November 

between 6am and 6pm, a mobile skin 

screening unit will be at Cottesloe Beach 

(opposite the corner of Napier Street and 

Marine Parade). This is a fantastic opportunity 

to have your skin checked by a professional at 

no cost, in your local area.


